
MEMORANDUM

TO: THE COMMISSION
STAFF DIRECTOR
GENERAL COUNSEL

FROM: OFFICE OF THE COMMISSION SECRETAR

DATE: April 29,2010

SUBJECT: Ex Parte Communication
Re: Advisory Opinion 2010-03

Transmitted herewith is an Ex Parte Communication received from Chairman Matthew S.
Petersen regarding the above-captioned matter.
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Subject Ex Parte Communication re AO 2010-03 (NDRA)

Marc Elias-counsel to the National Democratic Redistricting Trust-contacted me earlier today to explain
his reasons why the Commission, in considering Advisory Opinion Request 2010-03, should adopt Draft A
rather than Draft B.

Matthew S. Petersen
Chairman
Federal Election Commission
999 E Street, NW
Washington, DC 20463


